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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Get Ready for a Magical Night: 'A Midsummer Night’s Dream' – 30 and 31 January 2025 

We are thrilled to invite you to our school’s eagerly anticipated production of Shakespeare’s enchanting 

comedy, A Midsummer Night’s Dream, coming to the stage on Thursday 30 and Friday 31 January 2025. 

Tickets are now available on WisePay. 

This exciting performance will showcase the incredible talent of students from all year groups, with the action 

unfolding in the round in our Main Hall for a truly immersive experience. The cast has been rehearsing 

tirelessly, and we’re excited to present this magical world of mischief, romance, and fairy enchantment to 

you. 

Performance Details: 

• Dates: Thursday 30 & Friday 31 January 2025 

• Time: Doors open at 6.00pm for a prompt 6.30pm start. The show will conclude around 9.00pm 

• Interval: A 20-minute break with refreshments available. 

• Tickets: £8 each 

• Age Guidance: We recommend the production for children aged 7 and above. 

This promises to be a fantastic evening of live theatre, and we can’t wait to share it with you. It’s an 

experience that will transport you into the whimsical world of Shakespeare, and we’re confident it will be a 

night to remember! 

We look forward to welcoming you to what is sure to be an unforgettable performance. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Stokes 

Director and Head of Drama 


